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SMILE…. It’s contagious.  
 

TODAY’S MENU:    
Breakfast: Breakfast pizza, tropical fruit 
Lunch: Generals chicken, rice, glazed carrots, egg rolls, fortune cookie, pineapple chunks 
 

TOMORROW MENU:   
Breakfast: Biscuits & gravy, pop tart, tropical fruit 
Lunch: Chili cheese fries, mixed veggies, wildcat bars, assorted juices 
 
 

STUDENTS 

 
Beginning 1st hour Friday morning, there will be NO piercings allowed.  Only ears may be pierced. 
 
 

Support BLAZI LOWE 
Battling:  Brain Cancer 

Donate Your coins and dollars 

Raise $600 by 10-9-15 – Blazi’s 6th birthday 

 

All next week DURING ALL lunches, SADD will be coming by your table if you would like to 

donate to Blazi.   

Be ready to drop your coins. 

 

FCCLA Members:   

 Dues are $15 and Shirts are $10 please turn in your money for dues and t-shirt by September 1st. Money is turned in to 
Mrs. Cosper in room 400.   

 Permission slips for all upcoming activities are available outside the FACS room (room 400).  

 FCCLA fundraiser orders and money will be due Friday, September 11th. 

 
The FACS department is collecting all types of soap to donate to our local food pantry.  If you would like to make a donation, 
please bring your items to the FACS room (room 400).  

 

There will be a meeting for Library Club officers Thursday afternoon during 8th hour. 
 
On October 2nd, Drury University’s Hammons School of Architecture will host our annual Drury Architecture 
Day event. This is an all-day event that allows high-school students interested in studying architecture to learn 
about our program, spend time in the design studios with our students, and tour area architectural offices.  

 
Any 10th or 11th grade student who is interested in taking the PSAT or would like more information 
about the benefits of taking the PSAT, please see Mrs. Miller in the counselor's office as soon as you 
can. 



 

Parking Lot forms for licensed drivers can be picked up in the office.  
 
MUST HAVE LUNCH CARD, if you do NOT, wait at the end of line.   
 
NO extras if you do not have your lunch card and/or you have a negative 
balance.   
 
We will NOT be accepting lunch money as you go through the line.  Money needs 
to be on your account for extras to be purchased. 
 
Lunch money needs to be dropped off in the office by the beginning of 2nd hour to be credited to your 
account that day.   
 
You must have money on your lunch account to be able to purchase extra items when going 
through the lunch line. 
 
Students who will be driving to school are required to fill out a vehicle registration form and pay a 
$3.00 fee for an assigned parking spot.  This applies to all students and all parking spots.  Parking 
registration forms are available now in the office. 
 

 
Happy Birthdays 

 
Joseph Bickford, Bretton Nichols, Maci Roberts 

 
EVENTS 

 
 Thursday 8-27 5:00 pm Softball @ Home vs. Hollister 
  5:30 pm Soccer @ Home Tourn vs. McDonald Co. 
 
 Friday 8-28 7:00 pm Football @ Mountain Grove 
  All Day All Dist. Honor Choir 1st cut @ CHS 
 
 Saturday 8-29 8:00 am Soccer @ Home Tourn vs. T J 
  10:30 am Soccer @ Home Tourn vs. New Covenant 
 


